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Solution
The City of Calgary IT team 
immediately scaled up remote 
and mobile IT investments, 
providing rapid deployment 
of Microsoft Surface devices 
and Microsoft Teams to thou-
sands of workers.

Microsoft Surface Hub 
This meeting platform and 
interactive touchscreen white-
board includes high-quality 
audio and video.

Microsoft Teams
This communication and 
collaboration platform inte-
grates people, information, 
and tools.

Microsoft 365
This bundle of productivity 
apps includes Microsoft Teams, 
OneDrive, PowerPoint, Share-
Point, and more.

Surface Laptop
This bundle of productivity 
apps includes Microsoft Teams, 
OneDrive, PowerPoint, Share-
Point, and more.

Surface Pro 7
This bundle of productivity 
apps includes Microsoft Teams, 
OneDrive, PowerPoint, Share-
Point, and more.

Goal
The City of Calgary needed 
modern solutions to keep 
remote workers connected, 
effective, and collaborating 
—and fast.

Background
The City of Calgary IT team 
supports 15,000 City employ-
ees, elected leaders, and 
citizens. COVID-19 displaced 
thousands of workers from City 
offices and caused a revolu-
tionary shift in work practices 
—overnight. Many of the City’s 
existing technology tools—such 
as Skype, remote access, and 
virtual desktop infrastructure 
—couldn’t meet the new needs 
forced by pandemic-related 
changes.

Results
Through a mix of Microsoft 
software, services, and 
Surface devices, the City kept 
5,500 staff working remotely 
and—most importantly— 
maintained crucial communi-
cations and services to citizens.

Microsoft Surface and Microsoft 365 help the city 
stay creative and effective
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